
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    frdhogman@gmail.com 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr John Heesun Lee 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinators of Religious Ed for Children: 

Lidia Moodie:  lidia@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ruby Arkoh:   ruby@sacredheartvictoria.com 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday         5:00pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        7:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

 

 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00am 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00am  

12:30pm  

3:00pm 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 
SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

*Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

          Tuesday - Friday     9:30am—3:00pm 
 

          Lunch           12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                 19th August 2018 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

Last week I mentioned that I would like to publish some simple tools for growing as disciples in the world. This 
week, I would like to draw your attention to the central rule of prayer: consistency.  
 

Personal prayer is an expression of our relationship with God. As with all relationships, we can suffer from the "We 
should get coffee sometime" problem. The same applies to Marriage. Couples need to arrange regular times 
together lest life tear them apart. We ought to find times in the day that are consecrated to the Lord. Even if those 
times are for only two or three minutes, they are a priority. 
 

There happen to be two apps that could provide you with prayers, scripture readings and devotions to aid in your 
constancy in prayer: Laudate and Ibreviary. They have the daily Scripture readings in them as well as many other 
forms of prayer. Just as coffee can be a catalyst to a relationship, regular prayer is a primer for holiness. 
 

After all, the primary job of the baptized is to grow in holiness. 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Clovis Amando, Daphne Bowles, Arnie Cavanagh, Ryan Chester, Marnie Essery, Susie Konrath, Ursula Lowe,  
Agnieszka Lassak, Lawrence Peterson, Marguerite Pigeau, Evelyn Vincent and Charlotte Zalanfy. 
 

Those who are deceased. 
 

Bert & Laura Brownson, Dominic Duc, Dominic Dung, Georgie Gueterres, Roger Hostin, Norine Ruzicka and 
Alec Walker. 

A Special Mass  Sat, September 22 
 

Join Bishop Gary Gordon at St Patrick’s Church, 
Victoria as he celebrates a Special Mass in honour of 
the dedicated work of those in Health Care on Sat, 
Sept 22 at 5:00pm. A Reception will follow in the parish 
hall. All are welcome 

Adult Faith Formation  The Mass 
 

This five-part program takes participants on an exciting 

tour of the Liturgy as it explores the biblical roots of the 
words and gestures we experience at Mass and 

explains their profound significance. See, perhaps for 
the first time, why we say what we say and do what we 

do every week at Mass. The words and gestures will be 
seen in a new light, giving new life to the liturgical 

experience. 
 

Starting Thursday, Sept 20 at the Parish Hall and 
continuing every week until Thursday, Oct 18 at 
7:00pm. Socials will begin from 6:30pm.  
 

Cost: $30 to cover the cost of Study Guide book. 
 

Poster and Sign-up sheet are in the foyer of the church. 
More info? Call Catherine Minvielle at 250-294-4923 or 

email: aff@sacredheartvictoria.com.  

Diocesan Catechist Retreat & Workshop 

Catechists, Sacrament Preparation Leaders and Youth 
Ministers, join us! 
 

Sat, Sept 15  9:00am – 3:00pm (Coffee’s on at 8:30am) 
Church of the Ascension, Parksville, BC 
Lunch provided – Free Will offering appreciated. 
Registration is required, register on Eventbrite.  
Contact: Glen or Gwen @ 250-4791331 or 
gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org / gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org 
————————————————————————- 

Children Faith Formation Classes 
 

Registration is open. Classes begin September 23rd. 
Time: Sundays - 11:15am to 12:15pm 
 

Children, Kindergarten to Grade 7, including those 
preparing for the Sacraments are invited to join classes 
held from September to April in the Parish Hall. 
 

Registration forms are available in the church foyer or 
from the parish website. 
————————————————————————- 

The UVic/Camosun Chaplaincy, Catholic 

Students Assoc & Catholic Christian 

Outreach 
 

 Are you a post-secondary student looking to grow in 
your faith, meet awesome people, and give back to the 
community?  
Look no further! The UVic/Camosun Chaplaincy is 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A

L
E

N
D

A
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 Mon 20 Aug Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall 7:15pm 

Thurs 23 Aug D & P Presentation by Sr Lisa Pires, PBVM  Parish Hall 7:00pm 

Fri 24 Aug Christian Meditation 

Couples for Christ—Christian Life Program 

Parish Hall 

Pope John Hall 

9:30am 

6:30pm 

Sat 25 Aug Syro - Malabar Mass Church 2:00pm 

mailto:gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org
mailto:gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org


 

 

looking forward to beginning a new year and welcoming 
all new students! 
 

 Upcoming dates to note: 
 

Sept 4: Daily Mass resumes 11:30am in the UVic 
Interfaith Chapel. (Mass schedule is Tues thru Thurs) 
 

Sept 9: Sunday Mass resumes at Holy Cross 
Church -4:00pm followed by free Soup dinner. 
 

Sept 16: New student Welcome BBQ, following 
4:00pm Mass at Holy Cross Church. 
 

Week of Sept 17-21: Small group faith studies begin 
at UVic (open to all post-secondary students) 
 

Sept 26: 100 Years of Loss course begins 
 

Sept 28-30: Fall Retreat on Thetis Island 
 

For info, contact: Fr Dean - catholic@uvic.ca / CCO 
team leader Maria Arsenault: maria.arsenault@cco.ca. 
We look forward to another year where students 
deepen their knowledge & love of the Catholic faith and 
their vocation to serve Christ and the world He loves. 
————————————————————————- 
Alpha 
 

Know of a neighbour, friend or lapsed Catholic who is 
curious about faith or wants to learn about the big 
questions of life?  Invite them to Alpha! 
Alpha is a place where faith is explored in an open and 
non-judgmental atmosphere. 
 

All are welcome to join us each week – beginning Mon, 
Sept 17th at 6pm in the Church basement. 
Each night consists of a meal, a talk, and small group 
discussion. 
Wherever you are at with faith – whether doubting, 
skeptical, or questioning – you are welcome. 
 

For info or to sign up, contact: 250-388 5571 or email: 
standrewscathedral@gmail.com  

100 Years of Loss 
 

The “100 Years of Loss” curriculum from the Legacy of 
Hope Foundation (in partnership with the Aboriginal 
Healing Foundation) will be facilitated by Fr. Dean 
Henderson for non-Indigenous People.  
 

Registration will be required for non UVic/Camosun 
students and is limited. Please contact Fr. Dean directly 
at catholic@uvic.ca. Starting Wed, Sept 26 7pm to 9pm 
for 5 weeks, excluding Oct 31st. 
————————————————————————- 
Our Lady of the Rosary 
 

There is a new exciting event coming to Our Lady of 
the Rosary Parish in Langford. Join us for our first 
annual "Mom's Mingle" on Saturday, Sept 15. Doors 
open at 6:00pm and dinner will be at 6:30pm. The 
evening will consist of dinner, drinks (don't miss out on 
the "Momtini"), Guest Speaker Laura Pearse, prizes, & 
much more fun! 
You don't want to miss this awesome evening with 
other Catholic Moms in our community. Call or email 

Allison Menzies for tickets ($20 each, dinner included) 
or more info, 250 710 5023 or allisonmenz@gmail.com. 

St Andrew’s Cathedral  

Seeking Pianist /Leader of Song 
The Cathedral requires an accomplished musician/
singer to provide music for the 5pm Sunday Mass 
beginning in the New Year. Will work closely with the 
Director of Music and Rector to choose appropriate 
hymns and acclamations for this Mass. Knowledge of 
Catholic liturgy and music is necessary. A monetary 
stipend will be offered. Normally, the El Shaddai choir 
joins to sing the 3rd & 4th Sundays of the month while 
the other Sundays are done on one’s own but this can 
also change.  
Interested persons should submit a resume to the 
parish office saintandrewsoffice@gmail.com. For more 
information please call Jackie Ray, our Coordinator of 
Music Ministry, at 250—384 9681. 
————————————————————————-- 

A thank you note from Dcn Philip Yuson 
 

I would like to thank the Sacred Heart Parish for your 

hospitality and support in the past 2 years as I was in 
formation. My assignment here has put me in contact 

with people who have immense faith and love for the 
Lord and his Church.  

Special thanks to my mentor, Fr David, whose 
patience, wisdom and joy guided me through my 

struggles in ministry; to the parish staff, namely 
Katherene; to the ushers who were patient with me and 

to parishioners who greeted me warmly when they see 

me. As I start another stage in my life, I ask for prayers 
for me (and my wife) that we may grow in holiness and 

always be open to the Lord's promptings. Thank you. 
God bless you.— Deacon Philip Yuson 
———————————————————————— 
Notice:  Fraud and money scams 
 

Please be aware of fraud and money scams. 
Unfortunately, older people are often the target.  
 

Please act with caution and be prudent when it comes 
to responding to requests for money, even from 
someone claiming to represent a charity or from people 
within the Church community.  
————————————————————————-- 
Parish Office hours 
 

The Parish Office will be open from 9:30am to 12pm on 

August 28th to September 4th (incl). 

11th & 12th August 2018 

Envelopes/Loose         $4,136.15 

PAD    $1,465.00 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $5,951.15 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

mailto:maria.arsenault@cco.ca
mailto:standrewscathedral@gmail.com


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .  778-440-3403 

Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 

C.W.L.    Connie Haffey  389-0440 

Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 

Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 

Knights of Columbus  Steve Kearsey  370-0083 

Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 

Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 

Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 

Receptions   Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 

Responsible Ministry Coor Neil Lundin  889-5524 

Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 

St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 

Ushers (10am)   Lisa Stearns  479 7145 

 


